中华人民共和国驻休斯敦总领事馆

CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF CHINA

3417 Montrose Boulevard, Houston, Texas 77006 Tel: 713-520-1462; Fax: 713-521-7028

November 15, 2005

Mr. Burton H. Wolfe Executive and Artistic Director Players Theatre 838 N. Tamiami Trail Sarasota, FL 34236

Dear Mr. Burton Wolfe:

I am writing this letter to thank you once again for inviting my colleagues and me to attend the world premiere performance of "The Legend of Yin and Yang" at PAL Sailor Circus Arena on November 10, 2005. This joint production by both Chinese and American artist is an important event in the history of Sino-US cultural exchange. It not only provides a wonderful opportunity for exchanges among Chinese and American artists, but also, in a larger sense, helps promote mutual understanding and friendship between the people of our two countries.

The story of "The Legend of Yin and Yang" is very touching and the artists' performance is truly impressive. I would like to take this opportunity to commend the Players Theatre, the Zunyi Acrobatic Troupe and all those who have work so hard to make this cultural exchanges program possible. Here I want to assure you that the Consulate General of the People's Republic of China in Houston will work more closely with you to build even stronger cultural ties between our two countries.

Many thanks again for your hospitality. I hope someday I could reciprocate your kindness in Houston.

With best regards,

Jinzhou Hua Consul General

Chinese Consulate General in Houston